
 

 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  Doug Hasler 

  CFO, Director of Business Services 

From:   Dave Spooner  

  Manager of Facilities 

 

Date:  January 9, 2018 

 

Re:      Revised District Wide Per Mar Security Services Agreement and  

  Rockridge Academy Upgrade 

 

The original Per Mar Security Services Agreement was signed on March 21, 2017 for 

the annual amount of $48,578.16 retroactive to April 6, 2016.  A revision was necessary 

due to updating the security system at Rockridge Academy.  For Rockridge Academy 

there is an initial installation/radio fee of $585.00 and a revised monthly fee to $196.39.  

This reduces the annual amount to $48,107.40 an annual savings of $470.76. 

 

Recommendation: 

 

If you concur, please sign the attached two (2) copies of the Per Mar Security Basic 

Agreement for Rockridge Academy and the revised Addendum A to Basic Agreement.  

 

Enclosure(s) 
 


